
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                  

9th September 2024 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
This year we are driving further improvements to attendance to ensure that children are 
maximising their capacity to be in school. 
 
Currently, every week we celebrate the class that has the highest percentage of 
attendance by awarding the class with a trophy to keep for the week – to add to this and 
make sure that attendance remains a high priority for our children, we have developed a 
new reward system in school for children to contribute to. If your child is in school every 
day throughout a school week, they will receive a token that they will put into their 
‘House-tube’ on the way into assembly each week (see picture below).  
 

 
 
At the end of each ½ term the winning house will be awarded a mufti day and additional 
playtime. Thank you for continued support. 
 
Regards 

 
 
Colin Randall 
Asst.Head of School  
Beechwood Primary Academy. 
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